William H. Young
Executive Vice President
Ronald G. Brown
Vice President
William R. Yates
Secretary-Treasurer
Jane E. Broendel
Asst. Secretary-Treasurer
Gary H. Mullins
Director, City Delivery
Alan C. Ferranto
Director, Safety & Health



TIMOTHY C. O'MALLEY, National Business Agent Philadelphia Region 9601 James Street Philadelphia, PA 19114-3017

Telephone: (215) 824-4826/4827 • Fax: (215) 824-4848

July 30, 2001

Joseph LaPlaca
Director of Retired Members

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Larry Brown, Jr., Chm.

Michael J. O'Connor

Thomas H. Young, Jr.

Director, Health Insurance

Director, Life Insurance

Larry Brown, Jr., Chm. Daniel T. Rupp Randall L. Keller

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All NALC Region 12 Branch Presidents

SUBJECT:

Surveys

Please advise your membership, that NALC is opposed to any survey being conducted solely by the U.S.P.S. The NALC is not involved in this endeavor. It is not in the interest of our membership to complete the form.

Currently, we have been advised that the surveys are being mailed to the "work location" and Management is then giving them to the member for completion. If the member wishes not to complete the form, do not turn the form back into Management under any circumstances. KEEP IT, TEAR IT UP, BUT DO NOT GIVE IT BACK BLANK.

If you have any questions, please call me.

With every good wish, I remain

Sincerely and fraternally,

Timothy C. O'Malley National Business Agent

TCOM/fh 392-01

cc:

Files